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A Prayer for Our School (written by Third Grade) 
God our Father, thank you for Creation.  Jesus our Shepherd, thank you for dying and rising for us.  Holy 
Spirit, thank you for your action on Earth.  Please bring all souls to you in Heaven. Amen. 
 

Special Dates 
Thursday, April 25 Women’s Night Bingo, 6:30-8pm, Gathering Space 

Monday, April 29 No School – Professional Development 

Tuesday, April 30 All School Mass with Bishop Williams, 8:30AM. 
NWEA Testing begins. 

Wednesday, May 8 Family Fun Night, 5:30-7:30PM 

Thursday, May 23 Grandparents – Music and Fine Arts Night 
 
  
Upcoming Events 
Bingo Night - All women are invited to Women's Night Bingo in the Gathering Space of the Church 
Thursday evening from 6:30-8pm.  There will be a fun community, bingo and chocolate!  
 
Family Fun Night - All families are invited to our family fun night!  Last year we held a Mother/Son Game 
Night and Father/Daughter Dance, but we found out some girls really wanted to play games with their 
dad, and some boys really wanted to dance with their moms, so we have combined them!  There will be 
dancing in the gym and games in the library!  This free event will be held Wednesday evening, May 8th, 
from 5:30-7:30pm.  We hope everyone can join us!  Please RSVP to tiger@transfigurationmn.org to let us 
know if you are able to make it!   
 
Grandparents Day - On May 23rd we will celebrate Grandparents Day!  The day will include a special 
Mass and activities.  Please mark your calendar! 
 
First Annual Tiger Classic - Our Transfiguration Golf Tournament will be Saturday, June 22nd.  The 
tournament takes place at Applewood Golf Course in Stillwater, Minnesota.  Come for the lunch, silent 
auction, program, and prizes! To learn more, register, sponsor or donate, click here 
 
Reminders 
Health News - Students have been coming down with repeat cases of illnesses lately.  Here are some 
tips from health professionals if your child is ill:   

• Change your toothbrush - this is a common culprit for reinfecting people when they are sick.  If 
you are taking medication, change or sterilize your toothbrush after two doses. 

• Switch out towels frequently - Hand and bath towels are also common sources for spreading 
contagions 

• Wash water bottles frequently 

• Return when ready - oftentimes children will appear back to normal in the morning, but they are 
feeling ill again after a couple of hours. It can be hard to tell when a child is ready to return; 
however, coming back too quickly can prolong the illness 
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Water Bottles - Just a reminder that water bottles should contain plain water only.  Students should not 
have fruit, juice, soda, or flavorings in their water bottle.  This is for the health of our students and for 
protection of materials and surfaces when they spill. 
 
Mrs. B.'s Bulletin 
Our Transfiguration school community extends beyond our current students and families.  With 70 years 
of academic excellence, there are Tigers everywhere!  To honor this, we are continuing to reach out to 
families and alumni, so we can stay connected.  If someone you know walked the halls of Transfiguration, 
we would love to hear from them! 
 
In this spirit, I am also very excited to be welcoming grandparents on Thursday, May 23rd.  This tradition 
had to stop due to COVID, but it has been sorely missed.  Grandparents do so much to support our 
students, and we want to host a special time just for them to see how their grandchildren are thriving 
here.  I hope we are able to welcome many guests!    



 

   

 

 


